
 
 
From: Scott Rogers   
Sent: Tuesday, April 04, 2023 7:19 AM 
To: ParksMaintenance <ParksMaintenance@bellevuewa.gov> 
Subject: Outstanding Park Employee 
 
Greetings, 
I am a daily user of the Lewis Creek Park trail system and just wanted to express my appreciation 
regarding a recent interaction I had with a Parks Maintenance Trails employee named Maurice at Lewis 
Creek Park. 
 
We struck up an enjoyable conversation as he was emptying a garbage can at the top of the park and, 
after some talking about various things, I informed him that there were some large limbs hanging out 
over the trail which became hazardously low (particularly when weighted down with snow) and created 
a situation where a person could hit their head on them. 
 
Maurice said that he would look into it. I was pleasantly surprised when the next morning I saw that he 
had cut off the offending branches. 
 
Hats off to Maurice for listening to me and his subsequent quick action on this matter. I commend him 
for being a positive ambassador for the Bellevue Parks Department with his friendly disposition and 
overall attention to park users needs. 
 
Way to go Maurice! 
 
Sincerely, 
Scott Rogers 
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